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AND MORE 

BACK TO SCHOOL VACCINATION 

First of all, thank you for your interest in sharing 

Ashtabula County resources! This newsletter, ‘The 

4-1-1 on 2-1-1’ is created by 2 -1-1 Ashtabula 

County to share timely and relevant resource 

information.  

This newsletter is released weekly, on every 

Monday. You can find it on our website at 

211ashtabula.org or on our Facebook page, 2 -1-1 

Ashtabula County.  

What Am I Reading? 
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The mobile food pantry program provides 

produce giveaways in multiple places in the 

county. For more information about your 

regular local food pantry, please call 2-1-1. 

 

No mobile food pantry this week.  

Upcoming Mobile Food Pantries  

Looking for your local            

food pantry?  

Call 2-1-1.  
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This is only a short highlight of some of the 

timely 2-1-1 resources, please contact 2-1-1  

for more information. 

By: Samantha Dragon 

Have something you want featured?   

Email sdragon@accaa.org or call 440-990-1719 


